
Truth in labelling Palm Oil 2009. 
 
To whom it may concern, 
I’m writing to you today to express my concern for the 
non-labelling of palm oil in food products on Australian 
shelves. Palm oil should not be classified as a vegetable 
oil as it is misleading to consumers. With all of the 
resources we have and all the ways we have to get oils 
and such for food products, is it really necessary to 
remove innocent animals homes and cause deforestation 
for the simple pleasure of eating? Palm oil is not even 
recognised in taste so if we substituted palm oil for 
another oil which doesn’t destroy animals such as the 
Orangutans habitats then that would be better for 
everyone involved including the animals. Humans are not 
the only living thin on planet earth, we need to stop being 
so selfish and share the environment equally. 
 
Thank-you for your time, 
Jessa Luckey 


